
JWA  Flight  path  discussions
to take place on Feb. 1
Residents  interested  in  potential  changes  in  flight  paths
involving John Wayne and Long Beach airports are encouraged to
attend a Southern California Metroplex meeting on Wednesday
Feb. 1 at the Oasis Senior Center in Corona del Mar.

The  meeting,  one  of  several  taking  place  throughout  the
Southern California region, will be held from 5 p.m. to 8 p.m.
at the center’s Evelyn Hart Event Center at 801 Narcissus Ave.

The Metroplex Project would improve the efficiency of airspace
in the Southern California Metroplex by optimizing aircraft
arrival  and  departure  procedures  at  multiple  airports  and
military  stations,according  to  Federal  Aviation  Commission
website.

While the Project may involve changes in aircraft flight paths
and altitudes in certain areas, it would not result in any
ground  disturbance  or  increase  the  number  of  aircraft
operations  within  the  Southern  California  airspace,  the
FAA website states.

Click here for more information.
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